
Randy Lehnus Memorial Scholarships      

 

In the Fall of 2011, Randy Lehnus was tragically killed in a construction 

accident. As a 2002 graduate of Herscher High School, Randy proudly 

represented HHS in many ways. He was a member of the basketball and 

football teams. Randy was also involved in marching band, and he loved 

playing in the pep band. One must look hard to find a more dedicated 

worker or a truer friend. 

 

Multiple scholarships are awarded to graduating seniors at Herscher 

High School each year in Randy’s memory. 

 

Students apply through the Community Foundation of Kankakee River 

Scholarship Portal.  


